
 
 

VISVA-BHARATI 
SANTINIKETAN 

Notice 
 
 
This is to notify all concerned that an awareness programme on “Prevention of 
Sexual Harassment Against Women” will be held on 24th September 2024 
at the Conference Hall, Central Library Visva-Bharati, at 3.00 pm. The 
programme will be organized by ICC-PSHWW, Visva -Bharati for PhD 
scholars and Multi-Tasking staff of Visva-Bharati. 

 
 
All the Directors, Principals, HODs, Faculty Members, Officers are requested to 
send their PhD scholars and Multi-Tasking Staff of their 
Departments/Centres/Offices to attend the programme and make it a grand 
success. 

 
 
 s/d 
The Chairperson,  
ICC PSHWW, 
Visva-Bharati. 
 
No. VB/ICC/3/84/2024 Dt. 19/09/2024 

 
 



 

 

 


